
Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ’s) 
 
Why has the list been prepared?  
 
The updated list has been prepared to guide the species selection of trees for use in City 
public open space and road reserves, as well as commercial developments. 
 
What is being proposed to change?  
 
The current City of Wanneroo Street Tree Master Plan (STMP) (2005) lists tree species 
suitable for use in the City. This information requires updating to reflect current knowledge 
on suitable species.  Also, the current format of four separate lists is not user friendly. The 
attached updated list reflects City knowledge on suitable species in line with current irrigation 
needs. 
 
The four landscape zones as per the STMP (2005) have been reduced to two: coastal and 

non-coastal. This is for ease of use and with the recognition that the City landscape 

character east of Marmion Ave in terms of soil and climate is essentially similar, with 

microclimates being typically altered at the time of green field development and tree planting. 

The intent is not to fully describe each species, as this information is readily available online.  

How long is the consultation period?  
 
The consultation period commences on 5 January 2017 and finishes on 9 February 2017.  
 
How can I make a submission on the tree species list?  
 
Submissions on the Tree Species List can be mailed to:   

Chief Executive Officer  
Locked Bag 1  
WANNEROO WA 6946  
Please quote reference 6608.  

 
Or emailed to Enquiries@wanneroo.wa.gov.au, attention Wendy Pedretti. 
 
What is the process from here?  
 
Following the end of the consultation period, all the submissions will be given due 
consideration by Administration. The final version will be provided to industry and placed 
online. 
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